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APPOINTMENT OF THE NEW VICE PRESIDENT OF NBAM 
 
Reference is made to the press release number 01/NBAM_PR/2024 dated 18th April 
2024.  This association received one application for the position of Vice President. 
However, the application was precluded since the applicant did not meet the eligibility 
criteria. 
 
Therefore, according to clause 38 of the Articles of Association, with the consent of the 
members of the Association's Executive Committee, an Extra General Meeting was 
convened on the 01st May 2024, for the appointment of the new Vice president for the 
term 2023 – 2025. 
 
The National Boating Association of Maldives is pleased to announce the appointment 
of Mr. Ibrahim Shahid as the Vice President of the Association, effective 01st May 
2024. 
 
Mr. Shahid brings with him years of extensive experience in the boating field, having 
held key leadership positions in the association in the past. His proven track record in 
the boating industry aligns perfectly with our association's vision and strategic 
objectives. 
 
Please join us in welcoming Mr. Shahid. We are excited about the expertise and insights 
he brings to our team and are confident that his appointment will further strengthen 
our position in the industry. 
 
 
 


